



## 1 0 NOV 2016

Shane Gibson fyi-request-4751-75f53fb1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Shane

Thank you for your email of 13 October 2016 to the Ministry of Education, in which you asked for the following information:

• A full list of all current Supplier Panels, and a list of the company numbers for each approved Supplier that is on the panel.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.

The attached document shows a list of current Supplier Panels broken down by supplier, company name, the New Zealand Business Number (NZBN), company number, and notes (where applicable).

I trust you find this information useful.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this response. You can do this by writing to <a href="mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz">info@ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Griffiths

**Deputy Secretary** 

People, Capability and Resources